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Summer Term 2024 
 
We are striving to promote a reading culture throughout our school and are trying to ensure this 
permeates everything that we do. 
 
As part of this initiative, we are excited to introduce our summer term reading challenge. We know that 
parents (and children!) are often very busy and wanted to keep this as simple as possible. Any child who 
has their reading diary signed five times in one week will therefore be entered into the competition. Time 
spent reading with your child is honestly invaluable and we cannot emphasise enough just how much of a 
difference this can make to your child’s learning and progress.  
 
 

 
We really want you and your child to join us in this reading challenge and 
have, therefore, added a little incentive. The class with the highest number of 
entries in the reading challenge will win a cash prize of £50 and the children in 
that class will be involved in choosing what that money can be spent on.  
 
Winners will be announced 15th July 2024. 
 

In the next week, a reading target will be stuck into your child’s reading diary (this will not include 
reception children). This is to help you, your child, and any other adult who reads with them. Your child’s 
class teacher will be monitoring their progress against this target and will set a new one when it has been 
achieved. When you sign your child’s diary, you may wish to refer to this to communicate with the teacher 
about how you feel your child is working towards it.  
 
If you have any questions at all, please do speak with your child’s class teacher who will be able to help 
you. 
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